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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled  

“Enhancing Coordination of National Efforts in the Arctic” 
 
This executive order reinforces the United States’ commitment to the Arctic and establishes an 
Arctic Executive Steering Committee to enhance coordination of Federal Arctic policies.  
Implementing this executive order is anticipated to have a de minimis impact on costs and no 
impact on revenues to the Federal Government.  The benefits of the executive order include 
better coordinating national efforts in the Arctic and preparing the Nation for a changing Arctic.  
Implementing this executive order is anticipated to have a de minimis impact on mandatory and 
discretionary obligations and outlays, and no impact on revenues to the Federal Government, in 
the 5-fiscal year period beginning in fiscal year 2015.  The agencies anticipated to be impacted 
by this executive order are the Departments of State, Defense, Justice, the Interior, Agriculture, 
and Homeland Security; the Office of the Director of National Intelligence; the Environmental 
Protection Agency; the National Aeronautics and Space Administration; the National Science 
Foundation; the Arctic Research Commission; and the Executive Office of the President. 
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